
 NHECC's Annual Meeting           

Thursday, April 19
 7:00 pm

Spring Baptist Church

On April 19, 2018, the civic club is holding an election for the
following positions:

• President
• 1st Vice President
• Secretary
• Treasurer
• 4 Directors

Get involved and support your neighborhood!! If you are interested 
in submitting your name in the election, send an email to:

northhillestatescivicclub@gmail.com

**must be a home owner and dues for 2018-2019  must be
paid**

Please include YOUR NAME in the email and specify which 
office in which you are interested in serving.

DEADLINE for submitting your name for the ballot is 
APRIL 1, 2018
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